
ADDENDUM 11/28/16 
 
DIRECTORS 
 
6. Board Workshop 
 
 At the October 10 board meeting, it was approved to hold a workshop on 

equity training with Gary Howard for Saturday, December 10.  The 
superintendent would like to recommend that the board also discuss 
capital projects for the upcoming new and replacement schools.  

 
Recommendation: That capital projects for the upcoming 

new and replacement schools be added to 
the board workshop agenda. 


